
 
 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

 

MAYOR'S COMMISSION ON DISABILITIES MONDAY, MARCH 15, 2021 

12:00 Noon –  Virtual 

 

 

 

Members Present:        Treasurer Katey Perkkio, Councilor Craig Sutherland, Reggie Leckel, 

Rebecca Wilberg, Jill Nyberg 

Others Present:    Todd Janigo, Thor Trone, and Nick Raverty 

 

 

The regular meeting of the Mayor’s Commission on Disabilities was called to order at 12:04pm 

on Monday, March 15, 2021. 

 

1. Roll Call 

  

2. Approve 01/18/2021 Meeting Minutes 

Motion to approve by Councilor Sutherland, second by Commissioner Nyberg, and approved 

unanimously. 

 

3. Treasurer’s Report 

 No spending since the previous meeting and account balances are the same. 

 

4. Elect Vice Chair 

Motion by Councilor Sutherland to elect Jill Nyberg as Vice Chair, second by Commissioner 

Wilberg, and approved unanimously. 

 

5. Approve Updated Commission By-Laws 

Motion to approve by Commissioner Leckel, second by Commissioner Perkkio, and approved 

unanimously. 

 

6. Discuss shopping carts in bus shelters 

 Commissioner Leckel asked to discuss the issue of shopping carts being left in bus 

shelters – namely those by Walmart. Commissioner Leckel suggested the City consider utilizing 

the nuisance ordinance and fine Walmart if shopping carts are left in the bus shelter.  
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Commissioner Wilberg thought Walmart may already have an existing policy addressing this 

issue, but was unsure.  

Sgt. Trone offered to reach out to Walmart and ask about this policy, and will start the 

conversation of how to address this issue.  

Commissioner Leckel also mentioned the high volumes of trash that tend to be left in bus 

shelters. Commissioner Nyberg mentioned this had been discussed in a previous meeting she 

attended, and the Duluth Transit Authority will be working to address the problem. 

 

7. Discuss Respite Care Association of Wisconsin information 

 This information was submitted as an FYI from Commissioner Leckel. 

Commissioner Nyberg will reach out to Aging and Disabilities Resource Center about having the 

information posted on their pamphlet wall in the Government Center. 

 

8. Next meeting:   April 19, 2021 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:21pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Superior complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  If you are in 

need of an accommodation to participate in the public meeting process, please contact Nick 

Raverty at (715) 395- 

7212 by 4:30 pm on Friday prior to the scheduled meeting.  The City will attempt to 

accommodate any request depending on the amount of notice we receive. 

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the members of the Common Council may be present at 

the meeting, and although this may constitute a quorum of the Common Council, the Council 

will not take any action at this meeting. 

 


